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NOTICE
November 12, 2013
TO : ALL INSURANCE COMPANIES

The National Food Authority (NFA) is now accepting application for 2014 Insurance Accreditation. Only
purposes.
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2. Copy of current Certificate of Authority to operate issped by the Office of the Insurance
3. 2013 Andited Financial Statements; .
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SEC Certificate of Registration and/or amendments, if any;
Latest RTC Clearances from areas that the insurance companies have branches;
P1,000.00 application fee upon filing of application; and
. P4,000.00medhﬁmﬁeshﬂbemﬂemdhadvmupmﬁﬁngofapplhuimandmbepaid
in check payable to National Food Anthority. The NFA Cashier shall issue a provincial receipt
for the accreditation fee pending evaluation of the application.
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The deadline for submission of application and requirements shall be on or before December 2, 2013,
Please note that no application shall be received with incomplete requiressents.
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For more information/assistance, you may see or call Ms. Yolanda C. Nieves or Ms. Josic C. Garcia at the Industry
Regulation Division, NFA Central Office with Telephone No. 453-3900 local 6135 or 454-32-94.




